Where do we look?

The Eastern Shore is not in the normal migration pattern of the Whooping Crane.  The grus americana has been sighted regularly, however, at places listed below.

The best time of year to see the Whooping Crane along the Eastern Shore is in early spring.  Sitings have been recorded from late February to early April over the past ten years.

Any salt marsh where food is plentiful is a possible landing site for the Whooping Crane.  The following locations have proven to be regular stops for the Crane.

Johnston Park Marsh

Aldridge Bridge

Aviary Pier

If you are unfamiliar with the Eastern Shore, be certain to stop by our store front on Virginia Beach Boulevard and pick up maps to each destination.  If you prefer to order a map, send a stamped self-addressed envelope along with your written request to our shop and we will be happy to mail you a copy.

